
              

Registration: Early Childhood Networking                                                  April 23, 2012 
 

 

 Registration is provided at no cost to participants, but is required by April 18 for lunch count purposes.  The 
first 20 that register will have their names put in to a raffle for some free early childhood resources. 

 To register: go to www.myQuickreg.com  First-time users will be asked to create an online profile first, so that 
you may register for this and other CESA #2 workshops.  

 

*You are not registered unless you receive an email confirmation from myquickreg.com* 
* Only myquickreg.com registrations will be accepted* 
 

Registration questions?  Contact Peggy  pstrong@cesa2.k12.wi.us 
 

Administrivia: 

 If special accommodations are required, registration must be received 3 weeks before workshop. 

 Please cancel as soon as you know if you will not be able to attend. 

 

Meeting Agenda: 

 Check-In- Introductions and Interests 

 Topical Discussion(s): Topics to be chosen by participants.  Please send topics you would like to talk 
about to Susan Donahoe at sdonahoe@cesa2.k12.wi.us or 608-289-3995 by April 13 

 Lunch 

 Round Table Discussions: Small groups explore topics and share ideas in more detail 

 Schedule for 2012-13: Dates, locations, topics, format 

 Check-Out:  What worked for you at this meeting?  What should we work towards?  

The CESA #2 IDEA Early Childhood Grant (CFDAs #84.173) acknowledges the support of the Wisconsin Department of 
Public Instruction in the development of this training and for the continued support of these federally-funded grant 
programs. 

 

Networking and shared professional development opportunities make a significant contribution to 
quality of work life for professionals working with young children with disabilities and their families.  
Early Childhood Networking meetings are offered to all persons in the CESA #2 region that are 
interested in: 

 Early care and education topics for children birth to eight years old 

 Networking with other districts and agencies 

 Regular updates on state initiatives, research and best practice 
 

 

Early Childhood Networking: 
We’re All in This Together! 

 

Monday, April 23, 2012 
9 – 2:30 

Lunch included 
 

Middleton District Administration 
Center 

7106 South Avenue, Middleton 53562  

Bring a team 
colleague or 

childcare partner 

along! 

No cost to 
participants!! 
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